
January 28, 1957 

i1 Kermit Geary 

R. D. 2, Ex 299 
Walnutr'.rt, Penn. 

Dear $irs 

This letter is to verify your reception of the test program broadcast 

by WHit', January 15, 1957, 3130 3 4:00 CST. 

Also we would like to thank you for your fine DX report 

It appears that CMBL, Havana, gave WIU' more interference than had been 

anticipated, but we were pleasantly surprised to reoeive so many 

DX1er reports from all over It seems we were received in every 

section of the country, including the west coast, although we were 

fading considerably there.. 

WHAT is a fairly new station, having been on the air since October 25, 

l956, so as you can see these DXter reports were of more than just 
general interest to na. 

Want to thank you again for the concise reports and hope you will for- 

give this form letter as we were swamped with DX1er letters and this 

seems the quickest way to send you your verifications. 

Sincerely, 

etkVIKÄLL._ 
GEM NEWMAN, President 

<ad o Station 
RADIO BUILDING 

HARTSELLE, ALABAMA 


